
OLIVEHURST PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 

MEMORANDUM 

                                                                  
 

DATE :  July 29, 2022 
 

TO :  John Tillotson, General Manager 
 

FROM :  Greg Axline, Chief Plant Operator 
 

RE:  Monthly Report of Activities for Board meeting on 8/18/2022 

 

 

 

 

➢ For the month of July, the Wastewater Treatment Facility had one exceedances of its N.P.D.E.S. 

permit. Total coliform of 47 MPN, this was believed to be caused by particles in the water after 

cleaning the filters and restarting the system back-up too quickly.  

➢ Plant Staff cleaned the filter panels and on the UV system to keep both systems running 

efficiently. 

➢ Rio Del Oro Lift station; Staff has been checking all equipment at Rio Del Oro lift station on a 

regular basis.  

➢ The odor control project for lift station 14 (Zanes and River Oaks) was started on July 14th. So 

far not much has changed. But it is still early in the testing for the system to really see much 

change. 

➢ Staff has had to put work into looking for I&I problems with the collection system on hold 

because of short Staff and workload on doing inspections for the District.  

➢ Estimated Plant processed for the month of July was 42.1 MG.  

 

 

If you have any questions my contact info is below. 

 

 

Gregory P. Axline 
Chief Plant Operator 
Olivehurst Public Utility District 
Phone (530) 743-0843 
Cell (530) 812-2270 
email: gaxline@opud.org 

 

mailto:gaxline@opud.org

